Assalaamalaikum dear PARENTS!

We had such a great week in kindergarten. Your children are tracing their letters, numbers and
shapes! This week they also picked up big paintbrushes and created their masterpieces.
Everyday we are reading together, learning new words and about all the different animals too!
The kids are growing wonderfully, Masha’Allah. Keep up the good work parents!

Our morning assemblies have been excellent. Please make sure your child is wearing dark blue
color on the bottom and light blue on top. Continue to tell your children to keep quiet in the
hallways and to walk (no running).

Our pizza and breadsticks is still running on Mondays and Fridays at 1$ each. The snack
program is free and daily we give our children a milk and a snack, if they do not have their own.

The children are doing great at reading and telling stories. They are very happy about it. | ask

that you read to them every night.

One last reminder parents, it is picture day on October 10th. Please fill out the photography
forms and return with completed with payment.

Thank you again parents for your time, patience and support. If you have any questions, feel
free to contact me on the Remind App.

Have a wonderful weekend! Insha’Allah see you Monday :-)



